
  
GRAND COUNCIL OF THE ORDER OF THE HIGH PRIESTHOOD  

OF SASKATCHEWAN 

  

Dear First Principals and Past First Principals,  

  

As the sitting First Principal or Past First Principal of your Chapter, your election and installation 

to this office has made you eligible for membership in the Order of High Priesthood, an honorary 

degree which is conferred on all Present and Past First Principals, subject only to their petition and 

election.  

  

Arrangements have been made to confer the Order during the coming Annual Convocation of the 

Grand Chapter of Royal Arch Masons of Saskatchewan at the Saskatoon Masonic Temple, 

Saskatoon, May 30th and 31st  2025.  Please submit your petition to the Excellent Secretary Alan 

Goode. The degree will be conferred at 1p.m. on Friday the 30th  in the Blue Room.  

  

There are no annual dues connected with the Order, save the one-time fee of $85.00 to cover the 

expense of conferring the Order, the Presentation Bible, the Jewel, and the Membership Card, which 

are provided to you.  

  

Please regard this as my personal invitation to petition the Order to receive the degree. Filling out 

and forwarding the petition will indicate your intention to join us. This enables us to prepare for the 

ceremony of the Order.  

  

So, go ahead and take another step on your York Rite Masonic journey. Complete and return the 

petition, via email OHPSASK@sasktel.net or mail enclosing your check payable to “Grand 

Chapter Royal Arch Masons of Sask” and mail to:  

Alan Goode 

Excellent Secretary 

1250 Bourne St 

Regina SK. S4X 3A6 

                                                       (or) 

e-transfer to OHPSASK@sasktel.net 

  

Although we would appreciate having your petition in advance, you may present it in person prior 

to the meeting.  

  

Fraternally,  

 

Troy LeBlanc 

Most Excellent President   

Order of the High Priesthood  


